
May 15, 2018, 7:00 p.m. 
 
Swanson PTA Meeting – Swanson Auditorium (the library was being used for a community discussion 
about APS planning) 
 
May meeting –  
 

Bridget Loft, former Swanson principal, now the Yorktown principal, was the guest speaker to 
talk about the transition of 8th-graders to high school.  There was a question-and-answer session 
which comprised the bulk of the meeting. 
 

PTA Executive Board Officers for the 2018-19 School Year were nominated: 
 
President: Tara Antonipillai 
Vice President:  Saerome Bae 
Treasurer: Phoebe Bennett 
Secretary: Suzanne Plimpton 
Fundraising: Kim Greenwood 
 
 
The meeting ended at 8:00; the next meeting will be on June 12, 2018 at 7:00 in the Swanson Library, 
with a social gathering planned for directly after the meeting in Westover. 


